
Kellner Knights Club Meeting Minutes 
December 13, 2018 @ The Ridges 

 
1. Introductions/guests 

a. Announcements/Guests 
i. Introduced new members Barry & Dara Hamm and family 

 
2. Secretary’s Report – Nov minutes were posted on-line.   

 
3. Treasurers Report:  All bills have been paid and reconciled.  Mike Sievers made a motion to 

accept, Shawn Becker 2nd. Motion passed. 
 

4. Vice Presidents Report 
a.  122 members renewed thus far this season, around 20-25 may renew yet. 
b. Another batch will be sent in a few days. 

 
5. Trail & Equipment Report – All the trails are signed, a few need to be fixed a bit, but otherwise 

good to go.  Thank you to all our trail signers.  All easements have been sent into Portage 
County.  We are hoping to pay off the groomer loan in February some time. 

 
6. AWSC – No new updates.   

 
7. Portage County:  No updates. 

 
8. Wood County: There will be no county maps this year.   

 
9. Youth Committee: No updates. 

 
10. Old Business  

a. Website Detail – David will work on it after the season 
b. Sponsors – All sponsors are in place.  Thank you to all our sponsors 
c. Safety Class – We had a full class.  Thanks to all who helped with this. 
d. Volunteers – Let us know how you can help.  Our two big events are the Cornfest and 

Radar Run.  If anyone would like to make the move to be a board member, please let us 
know.   

e. Gun Raffle – Thinking of holding a Gun Raffle next fall.  If you are interested in 
coordinating this, please let us know. 

f. Calendar of events; key dates – all are posted on the webpage. 
 

11. New Business 
a. Parade update; Rekindle Spirit – Parade was a great success with Miss Snowflake and 

the Cranberry Guy riding on our float.  Thanks to the Edwards for allowing us to create 
the float in their garage. 

b. Radar Run – We need over 80 volunteers to fill all the spots we have on Feb 9th for the 
Radar Run.  Please contact Sue at zirnysm5@gmail.com if you can help that day.  Also, 
need donations of chili.  Could use extra saw horses, power strips, generators, etc. that 
day if you have any we can borrow.  

mailto:zirnysm5@gmail.com


c. Nominations of board officers begin next month with elections in March.  Please let one 
of the current board officers know if you are thinking about becoming a board member, 
we’d love to have you join us in whatever way you feel you could help. 

d. David Moon, Ambassador for Polaris, is holding a Polaris Demo day, along with Country 
Sports.  This will be held at Anchor Bay on Sat., January 19 so stop out to test ride the 
2019 Polaris Snowmobile Line up! They will have a huge display area with all kinds of 
2019 Polaris products both snow and off-road! Also they will be giving away over $1,500 
in Polaris Swag including heated vests, jackets, and luggage bags. The event will run with 
or without trails! So mark your calendars for January 19th, contact Country Sports or 
David Moon for more information!  
 

12.  Thanks to all who came to the party (38 people.)  
 Meeting adjourned at 7:20pm. 

 
 

  
 


